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Public Notice for the Homebuyers of Unitech Group

1.

It is hereby notified that the Hon’ble Supreme Court has, vide its Order dated 03
November, 2023, (also available on the website of Unitech) permitted those
homebuyers, who had earlier opted for ‘Refund’ on the Amicus portal, to change their
options from ‘Refund’ to ‘Possession’ as a one-time measure by sending their
particulars at the Company’s dedicated email, latest by 15" December, 2023.
Accordingly, the Company has created a dedicated email ID
refundtopossession@unitechgroup.com for the purpose, on which the homebuyers
may send their details. For further details, please refer to the Process Note dated
06.11.2023 uploaded on the website — www.unitechgroup.com.

. The Homebuyers of various projects who had been given partial refunds and who wish

to change their options from Refund to Possession are also required to deposit the
refunded amount with the Company within a period of 08 weeks (i.e. by 30.12.2023).
The details of amount to be paid back and the Process Note in this behalf is also in the
process of being uploaded on the website. All concerned Homebuyers are requested to
visitthe Company’s Website for all further details.

Public Notice for the Contractors/Construction Agencies

. It is for the information of the Contractors/ Construction Agencies that the Hon’ble

Supreme Court has permitted to award Contracts in respect of 49 Tenders finalized as
partof Lot-1 and Lot-2 vide its orders dated 03" November, 2023

. Going further, the new management has also floated a total of about 50 Tenders as part

of Lot-3 and 18 Tenders for Retrofitting Works on the website of the Company for
Unitech Group projects situated at Ambala, Bengaluru, Chennai, Gurugram, Mohali,
Noida and Greater Noida.

. The Contractors/Construction Agencies who may be interested in bidding for these

projects may visit the website www.unitechgroup.com for further details.
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